
 Faculty Handbook Committee  
Minutes 

 
 
Date:  Friday, September 25, 2006  
Time:  9:00 a.m.  
Place:  Dolan, E244 
Attendance: Bob, Jackie, Marcy, Klaus, Dwight, Brenda. 
 
This was the third meeting of the 2006-2007 academic year. 
 
1. Bob thanked David LaGuardia and Jim Krukones for coming to the meeting to speak 

to the committee on a question regarding visiting status and years in rank.     
2. The handbook committee abided by the decision it made at last week’s meeting that 

years in status – visiting, as well, as active -- must be counted toward tenure as the 
handbook states.  One committee member was not in agreement with this position. 

  
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 10 a.m.   
 


